Llsa Dean &

Hai Sai! 2010 was a great year of fellowship and successful events for Hui Makaala. |
would hke to thank the members of Hui Makaala for thmkmg of me and honoring me in
‘2010 lam very humbled by thrs and will continue to help in our events and plannmg for
the years to come. | love berng a part of Hui Makaala and all it’s members Hui Makaala k
‘has been a blg factor of our lives, and because of thls our famlly has made many friends
as well as created fond memorles throughout the years' l wish Hui Makaala a‘wonderfull
2011 and many more years of success in provrdmg for the future of Hawan S Okmawanf
j communrty

Sincerely,

Lisa Shishido




